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February 12, 2018 
 
 
Dear Distribution Partners/Sales Team 
 
This PCN is to inform you of a change to the epoxy coating material of the Cornell usimpriDubilier Quencharc (Q/QRL) 
product lines. The epoxy coating on the Quencharc product has been changed to a halogen-free material. The new 
material is equivalent to the previous material with respect to form-fit-function, including the UL94V-0 flame retardant 
rating. Parts coated with the new material will be marked “H/F” to denote halogen-free. As the change does not affect 
form, fit or function it is being implemented as running change, effective immediately, with no change to the CDE part 
number.  
 
Implementation Status/Date:  January 31, 2018. 
Parts with date codes prior to this date will not contain halogen-free material. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
--  

Chris Kelly 

Product Manager 

ckelly@cde.com 

Cornell Dubilier Electronics, Inc. 

1605 E. Rodney French Blvd. 

New Bedford, MA 02744 

508-996-8564 ext 1132 
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